









31st July 2022

Dear Parents / Guardians,

Year 3 - Gressenhall Visit - whodunit workshop - Monday 28th February 2022

We are proposing to take Year 3 for a visit to Gressenhall for a Victorian whodunit workshop on Monday 28th January 2022. We ask that children come dressed as Victorian children and attached is a sheet giving parents ideas.

Each child will need a coat, packed lunch and wear comfortable shoes.

The children will need to arrive at school for an 8.30 departure. We ask that they are in school at 8.25 and come in the main school entrance. The children should arrive back by 3.00pm but due to the distance involved should there be any delays we will text parents.

We are unable to provide school packed lunches for this trip as the trip is on a Monday and we are unable to keep the packed lunches over the weekend. Please ensure all children have a home packed lunch with them for this trip.

We are asking for a voluntary donation of £10.00 for this visit for the cost of your child's visit. This visit will be subsidised by the school.

We request that you go on to Wisepay onto the Trips & Visits icon to make a voluntary donation and give permission for your child to take part in this visit.

The deadline for online permission and a voluntary donation is **no later than Tuesday 22nd February 2022**.

Please note by checking this item out you are giving permission for your child to attend.

If you have any queries please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours faithfully,

Miss Cook Year 3 Class Teacher





